COASTAL VALLEY SOCCER OFFICIALS ASSOCIATION

Minutes of September 7,2005

The meeting was called to order at 7:30 P.M.  by President Sal Corsino.

Absent were R.Sears, R.MacDoanald and M. Kantrowitz.

State Interpreter Art Hamm conducted the first part of the meeting.  He went over changes in procedures for this season.  He emphasized that referees are to enforce the rules as they are written.  His presentation concluded at 8:54.

President Corsino read the minutes of the previous meeting and they were accepted as corrected.

A brief discussion was held regarding schools asking for SSN's with 1099 forms.  While it was agreed we must fill out these forms, we have no obligation to provide either our SS card or a photocopy.

Assignor Bob Murray gave scrimmage assignments for the remainder of the preseason.

Secretary Dolan reminded that any official issuing a red card must call the Secretary the evening of game and give the pertinent information.  The completed report must be mailed within 24 hrs.

Also officials are to notify the secretary if a game site does not have a signaling device, or the field is not properly mark or a team is not wearing the proper colored sox.

The next meeting will be held September 20th. At 7:30.

Probationary officials are required to meet at 6:30 with the better officiating committee.

A motion to adjourn was made at 9:27 by Buster Haas and seconded by M. Looney
